
Rathimney  

Gusserane  

New Ross  

Co. Wexford  

5th February 2019  

To the Manager of the Intern Programme, 

Re: Summer Internship Programme 2019 

I am a final year Business & Law student at University College Dublin. I am writing to you to express 

my interest in the ByrneWallace Internship Programme, which I happened upon on your website. I 

expect to graduate in May 2019 with a 1.1. Following completion of my degree, I expect to have eight 

FE-1s passed by April 2020. The details of my education can be found on my CV, which is attached. 

I am most interested in completing a summer internship in ByrneWallace.  I have a keen interest in all 

areas of law which I have studied thus far, and I know that interning in ByrneWallace will stand me in 

good stead for applying to train as a solicitor within the firm.  

One of the many reasons I am applying to ByrneWallace is because of the firm’s reputation as a leading 

Irish law firm. The Firm’s reputation stands taller now than ever before, having won a number of awards 

and accolades in recent years. I am eager to get an opportunity to work in ByrneWallace and to support 

some of the country’s leading solicitors, associates and partners in the work that they do. The fact that 

ByrneWallace’s Health and Public Sector departments have been ranked as Tier One by Legal 500 is 

particularly appealing to me, as are the Firm’s Tier Two rankings in Real Estate, Insolvency, and 

Dispute Resolution. Furthermore, interning in a firm with such an emphasis on continuous development 

would offer me a really challenging and interesting experience and would be an excellent stepping stone 

in my long-term goal which is working as a successful commercial solicitor. 

I am confident that I would flourish as an intern in ByrneWallace this summer. Having completed an 

internship in A&L Goodbody last summer, I have developed a sense of commercial awareness that I 

know will stand to me in the internship programme. I have strong analytical and problem-solving skills 

which I see as crucial for any business adviser to have. As an intern in ByrneWallace I would strive to 

assist my team through critical thinking, research, and determination to succeed. I feel that I would be 

a suitable candidate for the role due to the vast range of work experience I have in Ireland, Canada and 

the United States that has enabled me to develop transferable skills in the workplace such as time 

management, communication and teamwork. I want to be challenged and stimulated in my career, and 

I want to reach my full potential among other people who wish to do the same. This is the beginning of 

my career in law and I am very much looking forward to the rest of that journey with you.  

I am available for interview at your convenience, and very much look forward to hearing back from 

you. 

Yours Faithfully,  

Diarmuid Doyle. 

 


